
Dates for your Diary  

6th February 2023 Year 6 Centre for Life (more information to follow) 

9th February 2023 Year 1 – Whitley Bay Lighthouse (more information to follow) 

13th February 2023 Early Years Special Person Lunch return slip to school ASAP 

14th February 2023 Year 1 & 2 Special Person Lunch return slip to school ASAP 

14th February 2023 Year 6 – Discovery Museum (more Information to follow) 

14th February 2023 Valentines Disco 

15th February 2023 Year 3 & 4 Special Person Lunch return slip to school ASAP 

16th February 2023 Year 5 & 6 Special Person Lunch return slip to school ASAP 

17th February 2023 Wear Red for CHUF a voluntary donation would be appreciated 

 
  

  
 

 

Broadwood Primary School 

Weekly News 

Spring Term 3rd edition 

 Weekly attendance: 

Week ending: 27th January 2023  

Nursery 96% 

Reception 88% 
Year 1               97% 
Year 2               92% 

Year 3 94% 
Year 4 91% 

Year 5 88% 
Year 6 91% 

Weekly average 92% 

 

 

Stars of the Week: 

Nursery Ebony 

Reception David 

Year 1 Mina 

Year 2 Roya 

Year 3 Layla 

Year 4 Evie 

Year 5 Isla 

Year 6 Joel 

Hi Arp Laibah 

 

Message from Mrs Mitcheson:    

We have celebrated Burn’s Night and Chinese New Year this week in 

quite some fashion.  

We started the week with David Jones, our governor, playing the 

bagpipes in assembly and teaching the children all about Scotland and 

Burn’s night. What a treat! 

We concluded the week with our Early Years making a fantastic late 

entrance into assembly dressed as dragons and making lots of noise on 

their musical instruments. "Xīnnián hǎo"   Happy New Year! 

Below 90% has a 

drastic effect on academic achievement 

 

91%-95% is a cause for concern 

 

96%-100% is Excellent attendances  

 

  

                                         OUTDOOR PLAY AND LEARNING 

Children absolutely love having the freedom of the whole school site to play in during lunchtimes. We have 

created lots of fantastic learning areas where children can play and develop a range of essential skills. 

We are hoping to develop this further but would appreciate some help. If you know of anybody who is 

handy with wood and would be happy to help us to make some wooden huts, climbing areas etc can you 

please pass on our school contact number. Thank you! 


